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INFORMATION NOTICE CONCERNING THE PROTECTION 
OF PERSONAL DATA 

Everyone has the right to the protection of his or her personal data. 

The processing of personal data by the institutions, bodies, offices and agencies of the 
European Union is governed by Regulation (EU) 2018/1725 (OJ 2018 L 295, p. 39). 

This notice explains why and how your data will be used in the context of such 
processing. 

CURIA WEBSITE CONTACT FORM 

Who is the data controller? 

The data controller is the Court of Justice of the European Union. 

Why do we need your data? 

In connection with its communication with the public, the Court of Justice of the 
European Union has created a contact form enabling the public to contact its services. 

Answers will be provided by the service of the institution which is the best placed, in 
view of the subject matter of your question, to respond to it. 

Who has access to your data? 

Your data will be processed only by the services of the institution. 

How long will your data be stored? 

Messages are kept for a period of 5 years in order to enable us to ensure the responses 
we provide are consistent and to enable us to answer further questions. 

What are your rights? 

In accordance with the rules applicable to the protection of personal data, you have the 
right to request access to your data and, as the case may be, to request that your data 
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be rectified or deleted, or that the processing of your data be restricted. 

In addition, you may object to the processing of your data for reasons relating to your 
particular situation. 

How can you exercise your rights regarding the protection of your data? Whom 
should you contact? 

You may contact the service which processed your original question as follows: 

- By using the Curia website contact form, selecting from the drop-down menu the 
subject line you selected for your original question; 

or 

- By responding to the message you received in response to your original 
question. 

We will respond to any request made in connection with the exercise of your rights 
regarding the protection of your data as soon as possible and, in principle, within one 
month. This period may be extended where necessary. 

You may also contact the Data Protection Officer of the Court of Justice of the European 
Union using the contact form, by selecting the subject line ‘My question concerns: the 
processing of my personal data by the Court of Justice of the EU’. 

European Data Protection Supervisor 

You have the right to lodge a complaint with the European Data Protection Supervisor if 
you consider that the processing of personal data concerning you does not comply with 
Regulation 2018/1725. 
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